
 

  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
      September 8, 2004 
 
 
 
The Honorable Magalie R. Salas 
Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C.  20426 
 
Re: California Independent System Operator Corporation 
 Notice Concerning Service of Supplementary Compliance Filing 

Docket No. ER04-835-003   
 
Dear Secretary Salas: 
 
 On September 2, 2003, the California Independent System Operator 
Corporation (“ISO”) submitted a supplementary compliance filing 
(“Supplementary Compliance Filing”) to comply with the Commission’s July 8, 
2004 “Order on Tariff Amendment No. 60,” issued in the captioned docket, 108 
FERC ¶ 61,022.  The Supplementary Compliance Filing indicated that the filing 
was served on all parties in the captioned proceeding on September 2.  
However, through an administrative oversight, the Supplementary Compliance 
Filing was in fact not served until September 3.  The ISO apologizes for any 
inconvenience this may have caused. 
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 Two additional copies of the present filing are enclosed to be date-
stamped and returned to our messenger.  The ISO is serving copies of this filing 
on all parties on the official service list for the captioned docket.  In addition, the 
ISO is posting this filing on the ISO Home Page.  If there are questions 
concerning the filing, please contact the undersigned. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
__________________________        _________________________ 
Anthony J. Ivancovich         David B. Rubin 
  Senior Regulatory Counsel        Bradley R. Miliauskas 
The California Independent        Swidler Berlin Shereff Friedman, LLP 
   System Operator Corporation        3000 K Street, N.W., Suite 300 
151 Blue Ravine Road         Washington, D.C.  20007 
Folsom, CA  95630          Tel:  (202) 424-7516 
Tel:  (916) 351-4400         Fax:  (202) 424-7643 
Fax:  (916) 608-7296 
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